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Dear Millersville University Community, 

Our campus is becoming quiet and tranquil as we approach the holidays. A few sunny days recently 

have allowed me to walk across campus and take in the full measure of what we accomplished 

together this semester. We entered the fall semester enthusiastic but cautiously optimistic, knowing 

we had created a strong plan for the full reopening of campus and hopeful that the pandemic would 

not divert us from our path. 

Together, we rose to the occasion and our combined efforts allowed us to complete the semester 
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in completing their studies during these challenging times. I look forward to celebrating with them 

and their family and friends at our May outdoor commencement. 

Finally, as I conclude my last message of the calendar year, let me wish everyone in the Millersville 

family a very hap

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WddzGiawQZM&t=15s
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